PEA Committee

From: Mike Moran <mmmmahalo2000@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, January 01, 2018 2:03 PM

To: PEA Committee

Subject: Testimony in support of PEA 41 on 1/4/18 with adjustment

Aloha Chair Sugimura and committee,

| wish to voice my support for this effort to protect the health of our youth, PEA 41. Let us not be distracted with the
naysayers who look for doubts of challenges to enforce, and "rights of adults' freedom," over child welfare. While we have
become used to Maui leading Hawaii on so many issues, on this one we are late, but better late than never.

However | do believe the initial fine needs to be increased to offer true deterrence. Mahalo for your consideration.

Mike Moran Kihei
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